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Note from the Editor: 

Studies on Asia is Moving 

Studies on Asia will move to a new home, and will have a new editor 

beginning October 2015.  

As I look back on the past five years, I’m so grateful for the authors 

who contributed to the journal, reviewers who took time out of their 

busy schedules to comment on the articles, guest editors who worked 

with us on special issues, members of the editorial board whose 

support was vital to the publication of the journal, editorial assistants 

who worked hard to ensure the regular publication, and readers who 

got on board with Studies on Asia and stayed with us as we’ve 

evolved. Thanks to the Midwest Conference on Asian Affairs 

(MCAA) for providing me the opportunity to revive the journal in 

2010 and continue to make changes. It was an exciting and learning 

experience for me.  

I may be saying goodbye, but I’m leaving the journal in the more-

than-capable hands of Professor Jinhee Lee of Eastern Illinois 

University who will lead the Board of Editors. The new home of the 

journal is https://castle.eiu.edu/studiesonasia/ and the email address 

is studiesonasia@eiu.edu 

 

Thank you.  

 
Ali Riaz 
Department of Politics and Government 
Illinois State University 
Normal, IL 


